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Mayor’s Message April 2024
By Ric Bogue

TOUR DE BRAZ: The Liverpool Town Hall Committee would like to thank the following people for volunteering their
time on March 9, 2024: Jeanine Bergeron; Gary and Sue Morris; Tabitha and Grace Harper; Margaret Ferguson; Joe
Watson; and Catherine Long. Thank you so much for your help.

FOOD PANTRY: The food pantry is always looking for donations. If you would like to donate, you may either drop off
food donations at City Hall or in the donation box at the Liverpool Post Office. Our volunteers work hard to help the
members of our community that are in need. We appreciate all that they do. “We make a living by what we get. We make
a life by what we give.” — Winston Churchill

EASTER BUNNY: The Easter bunny made a stop at City Hall during spring break on March 14, 2024. There were
several kids that stopped by to visit and get their pictures taken with the Easter Bunny. Thank you to Kim Calhoun and
the Town Hall Committee for making that event happen.

LITTLE LIBRARY: Thank you, Nancie Bailly and Jim Cross, for the new Little Library. The new little library is bigger
than the one it replaced. The city along with the Town Committee greatly appreciate it.

CITY WIDE GARAGE SALE: The City-wide garage sale will be May 4, 2024. If you would like to get either on the
map or get a space at the pavilion, please come by City Hall to fill out the paperwork. The cost to be on the map or get a
10x10 spot is $15.00.

KIDS HARBOR DRIVE: Kids Harbor is currently having a bag drive, they need new or gently used backpacks, duffle
bags, suitcases or any type of closable bags. You may drop off donations at Liverpool City Hall.

BUILDING PERMITS AND DIRT/FILL REQUIREMENTS: The City is now doing building permits. When someone is
going to build a house, garage, shed or anything else, please come to City Hall to fill out a building permit application.
You no longer go to Brazoria County for a building permit. Also, please be aware that there are regulations on bringing in
dirt/fill onto property as well. The City of Liverpool adheres to the regulations set out by FEMA and Brazoria County.
When wanting to bring in dirt/fill, you must first get a permit from the City of Liverpool. If you need more information
regarding this, please call City Hall at 281-581-2342,

WATER PLANT: The City of Liverpool is working to make improvements to the water plant. We recently have had an
issue with the arsenic system, we are addressing the issue, and we have the manufacturing company that put the system in
out at the plant looking at it to fix any problems that it may be having. We are also working to upgrade the whole plant so
that it runs more efficiently. Our goal is to give the best water possible to our residents.

Our next Council Meeting is April 2, 2024, at 6:30 PM. Come see us.




